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TRAFFIC FATALITY 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic crash fatality that 
occurred in the 2600 block of SW 9th Avenue at approximately 1:30am today. 
 
Preliminary information revealed Duvontae Bell, 14, a Miramar resident, was 
operating a white 2007 Dodge Charger at a high rate of speed when he lost 
control in the area of SR 84 and SW 9th Avenue.  He struck three trees and rolled 
the vehicle which came to final rest in the 2600 block of SW 9th Avenue. 
 
An adult female passenger in the vehicle, who was wearing a seatbelt, was 
uninjured. 
 
At this time the crash is under investigation.   
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